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July 2022 

Groyne upgrade - Dundee Beach boat ramp 
Dear Stakeholder 

The Northern Territory Government is upgrading the groyne at the Dundee Beach boat ramp to 
reduce the build-up of sand on the ramp and the frequency of maintenance requirements. 

Works will include installation of a walkway jetty, improved access to the groyne, a concrete 
pathway and fishing platform along the top of the groyne. The walkway and platform will allow 
for land-based fishing and the new jetty will accommodate short-term mooring of vessels to 
facilitate loading and unloading without impacting ramp use. 

A design and construct tender was released in late June, with an anticipated contract award date 
in September 2022. 

Engineering design and documentation of the new groyne and jetty is expected to take 
approximately five months to complete and will include complex modelling to inform the groyne 
design. 

Works on site are anticipated to commence in quarter two, 2023. 

Boat ramp users can expect some disruption at times during the works and ramp tidal accessibility 
will remain at 2.8 metres. 

The department will issue updated information as the project progresses and milestones are 
reached.  

Contact 

For more information on this project, please contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and 
Logistics Project Manager, John Kassaras on 8946 5049 or via email at john.kassaras@nt.gov.au  

Visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects for more information on this and other Department of Infrastructure, 
Planning and Logistics projects.  

 


